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Ready for School Meeting 

On Monday 25th March at 4pm we are holding a 

meeting for all parents/carers of N2 children who 

are starting school in September. We will provide 

lots of practical tips about how you can help your 

child in preparation for this next stage. Parents in 

previous years have said they have found it very 

useful. More details will be given nearer to the time. 

 
 

Maths is fun! 

This term N2 children are developing their Maths skills 

through sorting, ordering and counting objects. This 

helps them to develop the mathematical /logical 

part of their brain which children and adults use to 

understand number systems and work out 

mathematical problems.  

_________________________________________________________________ 

Names in Shoes 

Please ensure that you have put your child’s name inside their shoes to 

avoid mix ups.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

The Restorative Approach 

For further information about this please see our “Respectful 

Relationships” policy on the policy section of our website.  

 

Diary Dates 

February  

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd 

February (Spring Half Term) 

April  

Friday 5th April                       

(Last day of Spring Term) 

April  

Wednesday 24th April        

(Nursery Re-opens for Summer 

Term) 

 

Valentine Breakfast 

Special Offer! 

On Thursday 14th February 

from 8am, we are having a 

Valentine themed breakfast 

in the Rainbow room, which 

children can come to for £3. 

Payments can be made for 

this session in cash. 

 As places will fill up fast, 

please book via the office to 

avoid disappointment. 
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